
British Council Country Director meets VC of AUST 

 

Country Director of British Council, Bangladesh Mr. Tom Miscioscia met Prof. Dr. Muhammad Fazli Ilahi, 

VC of Ahsanullah University of Science and Technology (AUST) to discuss cooperation among the two 

organizations in different fields, for the benefit of the students on Tuesday, 03 November 2020. 

During the meeting they discussed various issues relating to further enhancement of collaboration and 

cooperation between the AUST and British Council and also about possible joint programs between UK 

Universities and Ahsanullah University of Science and Technology.  

Dean of Faculty of Engineering Prof. Dr. Abdur Rahim Molla, Registrar of the University Dr. Md. 

Mosharof Hossain, Librarian Dr. Md. Zillur Rahman, Head of Business Development of British Council, 

Sarwat Masuda Reza, all the Heads of the Departments, Director of ICT, Director of IQAC, Controller of 

Examination, Proctor, Advisor of Students’ welfare were present at that time. 

 

  

 


